
 
From: Sanchez, Sofia <ssanchez@islandpacket.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 8:25 PM
To: Bruder-Brasseur, Candace L <Candace.Bruder-Brasseur@beaufort.k12.sc.us>
Cc: Cartledge, Wendy B <Wendy.Cartledge@beaufort.k12.sc.us>
Subject: Re: Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request Form
 
Thank you for the update!
 
On Thu, Feb 24, 2022 at 5:43 PM Bruder-Brasseur, Candace L <Candace.Bruder-
Brasseur@beaufort.k12.sc.us> wrote:

Good evening, Sofia:
 
We have requested the 2020-21 year-end reports from the law enforcement agencies that
provide school resource officers to the BCSD. Once we receive and review these reports we will
make them available to you. We expect this to happen within the next week.
 
Kind regards,
Candace
 
Candace Bruder, Ed.D.
Director of Communications
Beaufort County School District
843-322-2432 (office)
843-941-9178 (cell)
candace.bruder@beaufort.k12.sc.us








